
 

 

Polehampton C of E Schools ~ 15th September 2023 

We’ve had another busy week in both schools  - our twitter 

page will be up and running properly next week and we’ll 

share the work and activities your children are doing. The         

children are already shining their light in so many different 

ways and we enjoyed celebrating these in our assemblies this 

morning. 
 

A couple of items for you:  

• New dates will be in green for the week they are added. 

• A reminder that Miss Yapp is SENDCO Wed, Thurs, Fri; so 

her time is limited (until Mrs Pierro returns).  

• We know that some parents have to get to and from both 

sites and this will impact on your arrival to school events; 

we will always wait until we feel most people have had 

time to travel across before we start!  
 

Amazon Wishlist 

The schools will be creating an Amazon wish list for items that 

we need/would like; this will come out in an email to all           

parents next week. Thank you to Miss Tibbett, who is very 

kindly setting this up for us!   

Junior Diary Dates 
 

Athletics Morning  

Friday 22nd Sep, am 

(Year 4, 5 and 6 in PE kits) 

Year 3 Curriculum Mtg 

Tuesday 26th Sep, 9am 

Year 4 Curriculum Mtg 

Wednesday 27th Sep, 9am 

Year 6 Curriculum Mtg 

Thursday 28th Sep, 9am 

Year 5 Curriculum Mtg 

Monday 2nd Oct, 9am 
 

Immunisations: 5th Oct 
 

School Photos: 16th Oct 
 

Harvest Assembly: 

Friday 6th October 9am 
 

 

Half Term: 23rd-27th Oct 
 

Year 7 School Application 

31st Oct 

Please see a letter from Mr Sherwood, and information regarding the structure of our new leadership team, attached to 

the bulletin email. 

Infant Diary Dates 
 

Reception Curriculum Mtg 

Tuesday 19th Sep, 9am 

Year 1 Curriculum Mtg 

Wednesday 20th Sep, 9am 

Year 2 PTA Cake Sale           

Friday 22nd Sep, 3pm 

Year 2 Curriculum Mtg 

Monday 25th Sep, 9am 
 

Harvest Assembly: 

Friday 6th October 10am 
 

Immunisations: 5th Oct 
 

Maidenhead Advertiser 

Photo (Blue Class): 

19th Sep - CANCELLED 
 

Half Term: 23rd-27th Oct 
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•  The juniors are looking for a site controller 
•  Both schools are looking for teaching assistants; we are particularly looking for someone who is familiar 
with, or has enthusiasm for, early years! 
Please look at the vacancy page of the website for more details -  and kindly spread the word!  

If your child/ren completed the summer reading challenge with their local library, they are more than welcome to bring 

in their certificate/medal to share in our Friday assembly. We are delighted to hear that so many took part!                             

We will also be sharing with the children that we know there are plenty of children who read lots over the holidays, 

without taking part in this challenge.    

 

On the topic of reading, we would like to thank the Year 6 “library gang” for their tireless work in tidying and sorting 

the junior school library, having had an influx of new books.  Thank you Isabelle, Marnie, Layla and Emily H.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Castell and Mrs Medcalf 


